
------------------
From: LDF 
Sent: 29 Auqust 2017 11 :25 
To: devcontrol 
Subject: FW: Peel Hall Park development 

Hello, 

Please see e-mail below reference Peel Hall Appeal. 

The LDF inbox has received numerous Peel Hall Appeal e-mails and I will be forwarding them through t o  
you during the course o f  the day. 

Regards, -
F r o m : - - - -
S e n t : � 5  
To: LDF; devcontrol 
Subject: FW: Peel Hall Park development 

I wish to express my concerns about the proposed building on Peel Hall Park. 

This is not the first time this company has requested permission to build and huge 
development on this land and I'm not clear on why they don't understand the word 
NO. 

The area they wish to use is the only large green space we have left in North 
Warrington and the area is well used by local people. It is also our buffer between the 
M62 and the residential area which helps to deaden the noise of the motorway while 
the trees and plants help to remove the pollutants in the air. 

If this land is turned into a huge residential area we will experience many problems 
including: * many more cars on already very congested,regularly gridlocked roads. * much more air pollution. * local services would be unable to cope with the influx of more people i.e. 
hospital/doctors/dentists/schools/emergency services.* the huge loss of local wildlife and flowers and fauna. 
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With the building of Chapelford and the many other areas of Warrington being reused 
for housing I really do think enough is enough. 

I have attended consultation meetings regarding this in the past and will continue to 
oppose any plans to destroy this area of green space. 

Please included my views towards the appeal. 

Regards, 

R m m 
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